radio 1220 - the famaly favorite
%

1430 E. Phillips Boulevard / Pomona, California
NAtional 3-3134

April 19, 1967

Bill Nittler

P O Box 112

Englewood, Colorado 80110
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you so much for your participation in our DX test
which was run on March 20th between 12:00 and 12:45,

The information which you sent to us was in agreement with
our programming for this test and was of great value to us.

Thank you once again for your participation.

Sincerely,

Manny Barrazé

Chief Engineer
KKAR

MB/bc



